


then it is expected that noise will be heard clearly from the proposed development site. Construction 
noise is considerably louder than that from sporting activities and would therefore disturb local 
residents. Such actions will be taking place all across town and will cause mass obstructions.  
 
The mass reduction in greenbelt land is one of the most worrying issues in the Local Plan. The loss of 
a potential 2349.24 hectares for housing and employment land is very concerning and will impact 
negatively on resident’s health and general well-being. Loss of such land will significantly reduce the 
air quality and will reduce the amount of areas residents have for recreational activities. From the 
proposed plans, there are areas that have been noted as a potential ‘park’ location. However, I do not 
believe that a park is in any form a substitute for green belt land.  
 
I would like to know how these issues would be addressed and to ensure that the local residents 
aren’t negatively impacted. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 

 
 
 

 




